

## 05.11.2020

## **RE: PRICE INCREASE EFFECTIVE 1ST DECEMBER 2020**

Dear valued customers, colleagues, and friends,

Due to changing market conditions and increased supplier and material costs, we would like to advise that on the 1St December 2020, an 8% price increase will take effect across our range of products.

<u>Any orders dispatched by 30th November 2020 will be supplied at current prices</u> (<u>subject to availability of current stock held</u>) and any dispatched after that date will be <u>subject to the increase</u>.

Please get in touch with your account manager as soon as possible if you wish to have an order dispatched prior to 1st December.

We would like to take this opportunity thank all of our customers for their ongoing support and to assure you that we are continually working with our suppliers to ensure we are getting the best possible pricing to pass onto our customers.

If you have any questions please contact your account manager.

Kind Regards

Paul Smith
Director
Underground Civil Supplies

